From:
To: Richard Price

Cc: Manston Airport; James Bunte
Subject: Manston project TR020002 Date: 05 April 2019 12:37:17

Dear Richard

Our clients are keen to impart to the ExA the companies that are interested in investing in the airport (for its construction and operation, i.e. beyond the land acquisition and noise mitigation costs), who were only identified by description in the answer to first written question F.1.4. This would consist of their names and also correspondence that had been carried out with them. However, given the level of unwanted contact some of them received when they were previously identified in connection with a CPO with Thanet District Council, together with the fact that they will to a certain extent be competing with each other to invest in the airport and it would not be fair or commercially prudent to reveal their identities to each other, our clients would not wish their names to be published on the project website (or any other way).

I am therefore writing to ask you to ask the ExA whether they would agree to receive this information in clear and redacted form on the understanding that only the redacted form would be published. If that was not acceptable, then I would be grateful for the ExA's view on any other means to impart this information without it being published. If the ExA are unable to accept such information then this is clearly a factor we would wish to comment on in our submissions, including its implications for the system to cope with privately-funded DCO applications and the attendant ability to attract investment in the UK more generally.

Regards



Angus Walker Partner T +44 (0)20 7783 3441 M+

W www.bdbpitmans.com

For and on behalf of BDB Pitmans LLP 50 Broadway London SW1H 0BL

WARNING – This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not copy, forward or use any part of it or disclose its contents to any person. If you have received it in error please notify our system manager immediately on +44 (0)20 7783 3555 or +44 (0)345 222 9222. This email and any automatic copies should be deleted after you have contacted the system manager.

This email is sent from the offices of BDB Pitmans LLP, a limited liability partnership authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA ID number 448617) and registered in England and Wales with registered number OC320798. Its registered office and principal place of business is 50 Broadway, London SW1H 0BL. A full list of members, referred to as partners by the firm, is available for inspection on request. BDB Pitmans LLP accepts no responsibility for software viruses and you should check for viruses before opening any attachments.

Cybercrime Alert: If you receive an email purporting to be from someone at this firm and telling you that we have changed our bank details, it is likely to be from a criminal. Please do not reply to that email – instead ring the person you have been dealing with as soon as possible to check whether the change is genuine.

Internet communications are not secure and therefore BDB Pitmans LLP does not provide any guarantee or warranty that this message or any attachments shall remain confidential. To ensure client service levels and business continuity BDB Pitmans LLP operates a policy whereby emails can be read by its employees or partners other than the addressee. This policy complies with the Telecommunications (Lawful Business Practice) (Interception of Communications) Regulations 2000.